
 

      
 
2011 National Electrical Code Update class to be 

offered at NMCC 
 
 
Aroostook County  -  The Continuing Education Division at Northern Maine Community 
College will offer the 2011 National Electrical Code Update course on May 31, June 1, 
and June 2 from 5:00 – 10:00 p.m.  This 15 hour course covers the significant changes in 
the latest edition of the National Electrical Code and will update members of the 
electrical industry on code requirements, code tables and calculations.  
 

This course will provide the necessary 15 hours of continuing education required 
for license renewal in the State of Maine.  Participants must bring a copy of the 2011 
codebook, calculator and notebook. 
 
  For more information or to register for this course, or to receive information about 
other upcoming courses, please call the College’s Continuing Education Division at  
768-2849. 
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